YOU'VE JUST DONE SOMETHING REMARKABLE.
AMAZED. INSPIRED. GRATEFUL. T" ANK You.,

THAT'S HOW YOUR GENEROSITY MAKES UQ FEEL.

March 31, 2025
Dear Rick and Stone Canyon Community Foundation,

You sensed our need and responded with your $20,000 grant for
Higher Ground to decrease chronic absenteeism, decrease
disciplinary incidents, and engage our impactful Restart SMART
strategies.

Thank you for sharing our vision and helping students be successful
in school by meeting individual needs, instilling executive
functioning skills for long-term success, while strengthening
families and school communities.

From all of us at Higher Ground, and on behalf of the many grateful
families we serve, we would like to express our sincere thank you for
your kindness, generosity, and willingness to help others.

Thank you for investing in our community. Your support makes
Higher Ground possible!

Important Tax Informatin: Higher Ground a Resource Center is a nonprofit charitable organization under
IRS statue 501(c)(3) and is an Arizona State Qualifying Tax Credit Organization. We verify that no goods or
services of any value were provided to you in exchange for this donation. Please retain this letter for your
records; it is the only documentation you will receive. Our Federal tax IS is 27-3585869. Our Stat of Arizona

Tax Credit QCO Code is 20864. www.HigherGround.me/520-981-5872/info@higherground.me

'ﬂ’Higher Ground

reach. transform. elevate.



